
Sharing and Caring  Gentle and Kind 

Honest and Truthful  Challenging and Responsible 

 
Developing Potential without Limitations 

 

         

9th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 
YOUNG VOICES CONCERT BIRMINGHAM ARENA TUESDAY 24TH JANUARY 2017 

 

As we approach our exciting trip we wanted to confirm some details with you.  

 

 Please find attached a letter from Young Voices, if you would like to 

download the App the parent code is PAR3412. 
 

 The coach to transport 23 children plus two staff to and from the 

venue will cost £485, we are pleased to be able to subsidise this and 

request £10 voluntary contribution per child towards the cost of this.  

 

Payment is voluntary, but if we fail to receive enough contributions 

towards the cost, the trip may have to be cancelled. As always if you do 

have a problem with this payment please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Reid via the School Office, our intentions are that every child enjoys 

this experience 

 

Please return the slip below with payment and make cheques payable to 

Frieth CEC School fund. 

 

 On the day of the concert Mrs Tyzack and I will take the children by 

coach to the Genting Arena, Birmingham for a full rehearsal starting 

at 2.15pm. We will leave school at 11.30am to be there in plenty of 

time for 1.30pm, which is when the choirs make the way to their seats.  

The concert itself will begin at 7.00pm and finish at 9.15pm. 
 

 After the concert we will take the children out of the Arena and 

supervise them onto the coach. They will need to be collected from 

Frieth CEC School at approx 10.15pm. We will communicate timings 

with you via a Young Voices choir emergency phone chain chart, this 

will be e-mailed home on Friday, if you would prefer your contact 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
 

 

 

01494 881554 



Sharing and Caring  Gentle and Kind 

Honest and Truthful  Challenging and Responsible 

details not to be on the phone chart please let the school office know 

before then. 

 

 The children will need to:  

o Bring a packed lunch and packed supper and water to drink for 

the day, please note that no glass or cans are allowed in packed 

meals.   

o Bring a can of food for the charity ‘Fareshare’ if possible 

please. 

o Wear school uniform and bring either a Young Voices T shirt or 

a plain white T shirt with them. 

 

 If needed children can come into school a little later the following 

day, please ensure that they are in school by 10.30am. 

         

If you have ordered a T shirt and any extra torches these will be sent home 

this week, we are expecting any tickets that have been ordered by next 

Monday. 

 

Thank you for your support in what promises to be a most exciting experience 

for our children. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs J Reid 

Headteacher 
 
 

YOUNG VOICES GENTING ARENA, BIRMINGHAM TUESDAY 24TH JANUARY 2017  

  

Childs Name:__________________________ Class:__________________________  

  

I give permission for my child named above to attend the Young Voices Concert.          

My child has the following medical needs:____________________________________ 

My child carries an epipen: yes/no  

I enclose a £10 cash/cheque voluntary contribution towards the coach cost.  

I CONFIRM THERE HAS BEEN NO CHANGE IN THE MEDICAL CIRCUMSTANCES OF MY 

CHILD OR THE CONTACT NUMBERS PREVIOUSLY GIVEN  

 

Signed______________________________________Date____________________ 

 


